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Dear Parent /Carer,

St Damian’s RC Science College
Lees Road

Ashton-under-Lyne

OL6 8BH

Tel: 0161 330 5974

Fax: 0161 331 4744

Email: admin@stdamians.co.uk

Web: http://www.stdamians.co.uk/
Follow us on Twitter: @StDamiansRCSC
Find us on Facebook

Headteacher
Mr $ Logue BA (Hons), M.Ed., NPQH

| trust that you are still keeping well and have started to adapt to life after lockdown. Hopefully, you
and your child have had the opportunity to look at the short presentation “Welcome to St Damian’s —

Year 6 Transition 2020’, which is available on our school website: www.s

t-damians.co.uk

Thank you to those families who have provided us with an up-to-date
email address and mobile number using the QR code on the previous
letter. If you have not used the QR code to provide us with this
information we will be unable to send your child’s personal video
message from their form tutor. How to use this code: Use the camera
on your mobile/tablet device to scan the QR Code included to complete
a short Digital Data Collection form. If you are unable to scan the QR Code
or experience difficulties, please email reception@stdamians.co.uk to
obtain a manual link. | appreciate, you may have returned the New Pupil
Information booklet with this information, but we are unable to use this
information until September once your child is officially on roll at St.
Damian’s. However, if you have not yet returned your child’s New Pupil
Information booklet, please don’t forget to do so.

Here at St. Damian’s we offer a challenging curriculum which caters for

the needs of all our pupils. At

the heart of this curriculum is Literacy & Numeracy. We believe that developing strong skills in these
areas will ensure all our pupils are successful in the future. Please spend some time with your child over
the next few weeks completing the challenges in the Literacy and Numeracy booklets enclosed. Their
form tutors will be interested to hear their responses during form time when they start in September.

Currently, it is expected that your child will start at St. Damian’s on Wednesday 2" September at

9:00am. Please continue to check our website throughout August for a
due to the situation with the current pandemic.

ny updates which, may occur

If you have watched the information presentation on the school website and require any further details,

please email: Transition@stdamians.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Ms. M. N Joyce

Ms. M.N. Joyce
Assistant Headteacher
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